
Restore Avilla 
 

Minutes June 11, 2018 
 

In attendance:  Russ Shartzer, Shalimar Holderly, Kevin Kelly, Abby Cole, Todd Carteaux  and 
Bill Ley. 
 
Todd called the meeting to order at 6:02. 
 
Minutes from May 13 were presented.    Abby motioned and Shalimar seconded to approve. 
The motion carried 6 – 0. 
 
The treasurer’s report was presented.   Shalimar motioned and Russ seconded to approve.   The 
motion carried 6 – 0. 
 
Old Business: 
 
We still need someone to head the Farmers’ Market.   It was suggested we ask Roger Arnett if he 
would be willing since he will be there most of the time. 
 
Those present discussed whether the hours for the Farmers’ Market should be extended. 
Currently they are 9:00 to 12:00.   Bill Ley motioned and Abby seconded to extend the Farmers’ 
Market hours from 9:00 am to 4:00 pm each Saturday throughout the season. 
 
New Business: 
 
Todd noted a special thanks to Dawn Kelly for the ad she placed on Facebook promoting the 
pocket park. 
 
Todd has been contacting local businesses for contributions toward the cost of the pocket park. 
All contacted to date have said yes.   Donations and pledges total near $20,000 to date. 
 
At 6:45 Shalimar motioned and Kevin seconded to adjourn.    The motion carried 6 – 0. 
 
The next meeting will be upstairs at the St. James Restaurant on Monday, July 9 at 6:00 pm. 
 
 
Bill Ley, Secretary. 
 
 
 
 


